
Notice of Utility Tariff Filing 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that 
Chugach Electric Association, Inc. (Chugach) filed TA453-8 proposing to add a voluntary 
Green Energy Program (Program) to its tariff service offerings. The Green Energy 
Program will provide residential, small general, and large general service customers the 
opportunity to voluntarily support renewable energy through a premium paid on their 
monthly electric bills . 

All amounts collected under the Program will first be used to purchase Renewable Energy 
Certificates (RECs) at a level chosen by the participating customer. Any additional funds 
above the level necessary for REC purchases and to satisfy program expenses will be 
used to develop renewable energy grant projects in Chugach's service area, with a focus 
on projects advancing non-profits and other entities provide public benefits. 

Members who volunteer to participate in the program may select from three levels of 
support and the applicable monthly charge will be added to their bills. A sample of the 
proposed monthly payments is presented below: 

Monthly Payment 

Residential 
Small General Large General 

Level Service Service 
Low $3.00 $5.00 $100.00 

Medium $6.00 $10.00 $200.00 
High $9.00 $20.00 $400.00 

If a customer elects to cancel participation in the program, cancellation of participation 
becomes effective on the customer's next meter read date. The bill for the period prior to 
such date will include the final monthly payment amount. Bills will not be prorated for partial 
months of participation. 

This notice does not contain all requested revisions and the Commission may approve a 
rate or classification that varies from those proposed . You may obtain more information 
about this filing by contacting Arthur Miller, Executive Manager of the Regulatory and 
External Affairs Department at Chugach, at P. O. Box 196300, Anchorage, AK 99519-
6300; phone: (907) 563-7494. The complete filing is also available for inspection at the 
Commission's office, at 701 West Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, AK 99501; 
phone: (907) 276-6222, or may be viewed on the Commission's website at 
http://rca.alaska.gov by typing "TA453-8" in the Find a Matter search box. 

To comment on this filing, please file your comments by 5:00 p.m. on March 30, 2018, at 
the Commission address given above or via our website at: 

http://rca.alaska.gov


https:llrca.alaska. gov/RCAWeblWhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx 

Please reference TA453-8 and include a statement that you have filed a copy of the 
comments with Chugach at its address above or by email atinfo@chugachelectric.com. 
Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations, 
auxiliary aids or service, or alternative communication formats, please contact Valerie 
Fletcher-Mitchell at (907) 276-6222, toll-free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY/Alaska Relay: 7-
1-1 or 1 (800) 770-3973 or send a request via electronic mail to rca.mail@alaska.gov by 
March 23, 2018. 

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 5th day of March, 2018. 

REGULATORY CO MISSION OF ALASKA 

~ ven K Kleweno, P.E. 
Engineering Section Manager 
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